PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
Petersburg Borough

Public Hearing
On

Local Improvement Districts for Street Paving
On Unimak, Vesta and Pearl F Streets

The Petersburg Borough Assembly will hold a public hearing regarding the proposed
creation of Local Improvement Districts (LIDs) for the purpose of street paving on
Unimak, Vesta and Pearl F Streets in the Severson Subdivision. The Borough Public
Works Department will provide a presentation on the proposed construction plan, the
initial assessment roll and the recommended repayment plan for the work. Any member
of the public is welcome to attend but the primary purpose will be to engage the affected
property owners on the LID streets to answer questions and hear concerns and/or
protests.

If an affected property owner opposes the creation of the LID, a written objection must
be submitted to the Borough Clerk at or before the hearing. Written objections should
contain the property owner's name and the legal description of the lot within the LID
area.

The Assembly will conduct the Public Hearing on June 14" at 6:00pm in the municipal
building Assembly Chambers. Written objections (that will be read aloud at each
meeting) may be submitted to the Clerk prior to the hearing via in-person, US Postal
Service at PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833 or email at:
dthompson @ petersburgak.gov.

Questions regarding the hearing may be directed to Karl Hagerman, Public Works
Director at 772-4430, Chris Cotta, Assistant Public Works Director at 772-4430 or
Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk at 772-4425.
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